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Message from the President 
March 2024 

Well, here we are into March, in like a lion and out like???  My health is at this point ..?  

Testing and so on but still raring to go!! 

Our February General Meeting and Luncheon went off well, had about 52 people turn 

out!  We did our Wine Draws, 50/50 and the Door Prizes donated by local vendors 

were a Dinner for 2, Movie Tickets for 2 and 2 Car Wash Vouchers.  Congratulations to 

all the winners!!  Lunch was very nicely done thanks to Monique Kovacs and Vic 

Renney and Don Northam in the kitchen.  Bread sticks and salad for were supplied by 

Olive Garden thanks to Vic Renney!  The Ladies all liked their special Valentine Roses 

complete with little teddy bears! 

Vice President Dale Gale missed this meeting (and others) because he is still in the 

hospital with pneumonia.  Helen Gale is with him every day and we wish him a 

speedy recovery so they can both come back to the Club as soon as possible, we miss 

them both!! 

A week after the General meeting we had our first Social/Get Together at the Club on 

Tuesday February 20th  .  About 25 people turned up, some in their bright cheery 

Hawaiian shirts, everyone had a good and productive time just socializing!  Admission 

was free, wonderful snacks and treats were provided.  Special thanks to Monique 

Kovacs our Kitchen Coordinator for suggesting and setting up this event!!  We are 

already planning another get together like this and based on your feedback we might 

continue. 

Hoping to see you all at our March General Meeting and Luncheon on Tuesday March 

12, 2024.  Don’t forget to wear something GREEN for St Patick’s Day!  

 

Your President           

Laurie Rupert     


